
November/December 2019

Deputation Updates 
Happy New Year! The Lord has truly blessed us in 2019 
and we are looking forward to the blessings in store for 
us in 2020. We had a cancellation in November that  
gave us a large opening in our schedule just before 
Thanksgiving, where we were able to go home and 
spend time with family. 

The beginning of December we had some meetings in FL 
and KY. We were able to present our ministry in two 
churches. We were also able to drop in to more churches 
in Florida while we had some open services. 

God filled up our calendar for 
January toward the end of 
December with a rearrangement of 
our schedule as we were being 
contacted to add new meetings by 
pastors.

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy@gmail.com

Praise Reports 

• Safety on the road 

• Calendar for 2020 filling up 
well 

• Joy of sharing our burden  

• January 2020 calendar is full 

• We all caught the flu and 
were able to get over it 
reasonably quickly.  

Prayer Requests 

• Continued safety on the road 

• More meetings to be added 
to this year’s schedule 

• The hearts of the Italians’ to 
be softened to the gospel 

Emrys & Theo 

They are looking forward to 
getting back home to the 
camper and their own beds. 

Emrys is  learning to put some 
phrases together to make 
sentences. 

Theo is walking and not 
enjoying the truck as much 
with the new found mobility.
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